
Comments on GEF 5 SHP Project in Nigeria: FY 2024

Fri 7/19/2024 12:17 PM

Dear Azubike,

The project remains aligned with National priorities.
Nonetheless, challenges in mobilising counterpart funds for the implementation of demonstration sites remain.
It is crucial to attain as much as possible,  project objectives within the available implementation time frame.

Stanley Jonah
Director(PRS)/OFP-GEF

On Fri, 19 Jul 2024, 11:00 EMECHEBE, Azubike Ikenna, <A.EMECHEBE@unido.org> wrote:
Dear Director/OFP,

Kindly be informed that the GEF Project Implementation Report (PIR) for FY 2024 has commenced.
In this regard, we will appreciate your remarks/comments on the Project Titled: "Scaling-up Small Hydropower
(SHP) in Nigeria"

Thank you for your continuous support and I look forward to your response.

Best regards,
Azubike
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